
Maria Herdman 
Nat 4 

159 West End lane 
London NW6 21.6 

Development Management 
Attn Jenne litherland 

Application Comment 
Ref: Planning Application 2013/7797M (No.5 Hilltop Road) 
Ref:Planning Application 2013/7801/P (No. 7 Hilltop Road) 

Dear Sirs, 

I do object very strongly to both the above planning applications and the reason are 

The extensions will greatly diminish the small green area that is contained between Hilltop Road and 
West end lane. This is a very urbanised area and any green space has surely to be maintained and 
treasured. 

These applications have been made many times before and refused . The new ones are again an 
indication that the extensions are not compatible with the area. There are made for commercial 
justifications. 

Both properties were sold for use as single dwellings and have not been used as such since. The applicant 
is a property developer who does not live in the area and therefore is not concerned about the character 
of this area.. 

I will ask the planning officers to refuse again this application as they would change the feel the 

area and compromise the small but precious green space they will be built on. 

Yours sincerely 

Maria Herdman 


